From: registrar

To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: Letter of Comment, Burlington Hydro"s application number EB-2020-0007
Date: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 5:30:57 PM

From: Elizabeth Day |||

Sent: Monday, November 30, 2020 1:10 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Burlington Hydro's application number EB-2020-0007

Good afternoon,
Regarding any rate increase put to consumers at this time:

| can barely afford hydro rates now, as Ontario hydro has increased their off peak hour and
overall rates by 2%.

To review rates every 5 years is appropriate, but changing distribution rates in the years of a
global pandemic is not right. Many, many are out of work and struggling to get by.

Please reconsider increasing distribution rates in perhaps 2-3 years.

Yours truly
Burlington Hydro Consumer
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